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ADDENDUM #1 
RFP-2023-DLTSS-03-CHILD 
Child Development Services  

(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  
to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 

 
 
On June 20,2022, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Proposals, soliciting proposals for the provision of pediatric 
diagnostic evaluation and assessment services through child development clinics, 
statewide, for children from birth through age six (6) years of age who are suspected of 
or at-risk for, altered or delayed developmental progress. 

The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Delete and replace Section 4, Finance, Subsection 4.1, Financial Standards, 
Paragraph 4.1.2, with the following: 

4.1.2     Total funding for the resulting contract is anticipated to be available in the 
amount of approximately $310,000 for State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2023 and 
$620,000 for SFY 2024. 

 
 

 

 


